
 

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have been busy putting together the next two whole school events.  

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 2023   This World Book Day we are setting the 
children a challenge! ‘Can you send a photo to your class@ email address of you 
reading in an unusual setting?’ Two winners will be chosen and receive a book voucher 
prize to update their home collection. All emails need to be received by Wednesday 1st 
March at 3pm for judging. Each child can only submit 1 photo. The winner will be 
announced on World Book Day and all children will take part in a carousel of activities to 
explore new books/ stories throughout the afternoon.  

Children are also invited to bring one book in to a book swap. This can be any book in 
a good condition that your child would like to swap permanently for another book in the 
swap. Please only bring this book on the day and hand it in to your class teacher on entry 
to the classroom. 

On this day the children are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character or author. Children should ensure that any additional items such as hats/ 
beards etc are clearly named. 

Comic Relief – Friday 17th March 2023  The school council have come up with a 
suggestion that we will have a ‘Joke Show’ on this day. The ‘Show’ will follow on from 
celebration assembly in the morning and parents are welcome to stay. Children are 
invited to audition for the show within their class, and the two representatives from each 
class will share their jokes to form the ‘Show’ to the whole school. Any child that wishes 
to audition will need to come ready to share their joke in class on week commence the 
Monday 13th March. The class will then vote for their representatives before the Friday 
show.   

On Friday 17th March 2023 the children are welcome to come to school with a red nose, 
wearing something red or in their non uniform clothes. Any donations that you wish 
to make can be made through ParentPay, all contributions will go directly to the charity. 
This will appear on your child’s account nearer the time. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
ask myself or your class teacher. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Leanne Ruddock                                                                                                                                                               
Head of School 


